

May 10, 2022

Cheryl L. Bertolino 80 Profio Rd. McDonald, PA 15057-9740

Thank you for saving pets like Archie this spring!

Dear Mrs. Bertolino,

From the bottom of my heart, thank you for your generous gift of \$95.00 for Carrie's adoption fee through the Finley's Wish Program to the Beaver County Humane Society, received on May 10, 2022.

It's people like you who give me hope. Every time I meet an animal that's been abused, neglected or abandoned, it breaks my heart. It makes me wonder how anyone could be so cruel. But then, I think about people like you. You've gone out of your way to make sure a homeless animal, like Archie, doesn't go hungry. You've made a generous gift so our community's lost and stray animals can live and find a family to love.



On behalf of all the dogs, cats and bunnies we help, thank you for your support! Your compassion is making our community a kinder place.

Gratefully.

Susan E. Salyards Executive Director

P.S. Saying "thank you" will never be enough, but I'll say it anyway. From the bottom of my heart, thank you for saving pets' lives every single day.

Your gift is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law as no goods or services were provided as a result of this contribution.